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April 16, 2018

Via Email (exc@toronto.ca)

City Clerk
Toronto City Hall
100 Queen Street West
10th Floor, West Tower
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Attention: Attention: Ms. Josephine Archbold,
Committee Administrator,
Executive Committee

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Re: Development Charges Review
Executive Committee - April 17, 2018

I am writing a note of appreciation on behalf of our client Ryerson University. The Executive
Committee dealt with this matter on January 24th

, and directed staff to consult with the
concerned colleges and universities. That consultation process has been highly satisfactory
and on behalf of Ryerson I would like to thank both the members of the Executive Committee
and the members of City staff who dealt with the concerns quickly, constructively and
comprehensively.

Yours truly,

McCarthy Tetrault LLP
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c. Ms. Glenda Mallon, Ryerson University
Ms. Molly Anthony, Ryerson University
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